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September 15, 2009 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Recently the 7th Day Adventist denomination held what they called, 
“Countdown to Eternity” prophesy conference in our city. It was held at a 
neutral location in town and presented itself to be nothing more than a 
prophecy conference. Instead of simply dealing with prophecy issues at this 
event, they presented their twisted form of evidence as to why all the other 
churches in town were worshipping on the wrong day of the week and unless 
the people attending this conference repented and joined the 7th Day 
Adventist church, they were sure to receive the mark of the beast and be lost 
forever.  Our own church was not affected by their conference but people 
from other churches in the area did respond and joined the Adventist’s 
church and were immediately baptized into their faith. 
 
In response to this deception that took place in our city, we had Dale and 
Carolyn Ratzlaff out to bring some clarification to the real truth about the 7th 
Day Adventist church and what they really teach and the tactics that they use 
to gain membership.  
 
Dale was raised as an Adventist and pastored his own church in the 
denomination before coming to the truth. He lovingly presented the truth of 
God’s Word about the Sabbath question and revealed many of the other false 
statements that have been made by the denominations prophet - Ellen White. 
He also explained the tactics that the Adventist have started using in order to 
get to the people attending other local churches. 
 
Knowing that most of us have relatives, friends or co-workers in the 
Adventist faith, I highly recommend that you have Dale and Carolyn to your 
fellowship to both expose the truth about the Adventist’s and to have a better 
understanding of what the Scriptures say about the Sabbath question. 
 
In Christ, 
Pastor Mike Morris 


